
THE SHOSTAL PRESS AGENCY
545 Fifth Avenue, New York 17, N. Y. • VAnderbilt 6-4381

MEMO February 23, 1950
To Laura Gilpin

We herewith return four of your transparencies 
that we had in file. Two are in circulation 
and will be returned when they come back, or 
else their sale reported.

Sorry no sales have resulted from our efforts. 

Many thanks for your patience and cooperation.

Robert F.Shostal
Enc


